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This booklet uses easy 
words and pictures. 

You might want to ask 
someone to help you 
read it. 

You might need a tube 
in your nose to give you 
food, drink and 
medicine. 

This is called a NG Tube. 

easy read

NG tube

The tube goes up your 
nose and down your 
throat to your tummy.
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Your nurse will put the 
tube up your nose. 

It won’t hurt but might 
feel uncomfortable. 

The nurse will check 
that the tube is in the 
right place in your 
tummy.

nurse

It might make you feel 
like you are going to 
be sick. 

This feeling should 
stop once the tube is 
in.
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The nurse will put a 
plaster on to hold the 
tube in place.

Once in place the tube 
should feel comfortable.

plaster

Don’t pull the tube, it 
will move out of place.

You might need to have 
an x-ray to check the 
tube.

x-ray
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If you have a Learning 
Disability or Autism 
diagnosis please 
complete a Health 
Passport and return it to 
the Learning Disability 
and Autism team on: 
leedsth-tr.ldautism@nhs.
net

Speak to your nurse if 
you have any questions.

talk to your 
nurse
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What did you think of your care?

Scan the QR code or visit bit.ly/nhsleedsfft    

Your views matter


